














Monday, February 26, 2024 

Public Hearing 

Town of Fairhaven Notice of Public Hearing 

FY 24 Community Development Block Grant Application 

Town of Fairhaven will hold a Public Hearing at 6:30 P.M. on February 26, 2024, Town Hall, 40 

Center Street, Fairhaven, MA. The purpose of the hearing is to seek public comment on the 

Town's FY2024 Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) application, which will 

request funding for reconstruction of Hedge Street (Phase 4), from Adams Street to 

approximately House #70. The Town intends to apply for up to $950,000 for this project and 

general administration. The grant will be administered with private consultants. The 

performance of prior years' CDBG Awards may be discussed. 
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